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COUNCILCONCERN7NG~TBECT(lil;DENTIAIS OF5REpREsENTATIvES OFTHE 

UN- STATES ON 5 SECURITY COUNCIL 

Pursuant to rule 15 of the provisional rules of procedure of the 

Security Council, I wish to report that I have received a letter dated 

26 October 1949 from The Honorable Dean Acheson, Secretary of State of 

the United Statas of America stat- that the Honorable &nest A. Gross 

and The Honorable John C. Ross have been appointed Deput:r Representatives 

of the United States of America on the Security Council. 

In my opinion this letter constftutes adequate creaentizb. 
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